Dear Travel Partner,
Please be kindly advised that Zimbabwe has implemented an electronic immigration form requirement for all passengers traveling to Victoria Falls Airport (VFA).
All passengers are required to complete and submit the electronic immigration form prior to arrival at VFA. It is mandatory that the form be completed before disembarkation from the aircraft.

Form can be found here :https://evisa.gov.zw/app/index.html#/standby-kiosk
Please note: This message serves as aone-time notification, issued due to the short-notice implementation of this new regulation.Generally, it is the responsibility of traveling passengers to verify entry and travel

requirements directly with the embassy or official authorities of the destination country prior to travel.
We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring a smooth arrival process of our mutual passengers. Please inform passengers traveling to Zimbabwe accordingly!

Best regards,

Best Regards,

Sales & Marketing Team

Ethiopian Airlines

General Sales Agent - Passenger

The Base A 7™h floor - Evert van de Beekstraat 1-46 1118 CL Schiphel, The
Netherlands




